April 21,2021

Dear parents:
Re: Online Studies

Greetings from RAIS! We hope that you have enjoyed the Songkran holidays and now
back at home, getting involved in your daily activities. We have continued online classes
since the 15t of April. We would like to inform parents as we see the current situation and
the increase of number of COVID cases, that we will be continuing online classes till the
situation improves. At present, most of our students are attending online classes. We
prioritize the safety of our students, parents, and our faculty.

As of now, the government’s directions are to extend our online learning until April 30,
2021. The school administrative team will be closely monitoring the situation and will
inform the parents accordingly whether we could come back to school from May 03, 2021
onwards.

Please encourage your children always to follow the safety regulations. Please note that
we do our best to provide an excellent learning experiences through online learning.
Nevertheless, we hope to meet our students and continue learning in real classroom
environments soon.

Thank you for your support.
With kind regards,
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Peter Munasinghe
Principal
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